
English
In English this week we have looked at a new story called ‘On
Sudden Hill’. This story is all about friendship, between two
boys, Etho and Birt. They enjoy playing together with
cardboard boxes, using their imagination pretending to be
pirates and astronauts. One day another boy, Shu, asked if
he could join them. One of the boys welcomed him straight
away, the other not so much. We discussed what qualities a
good friend has and hasn’t got. We also looked at how
conflicts can arise within friendships. The children wrote
about the emotions of the different characters and how
they reacted differently to a new child wanting to join
them. 

Maths
This week we have consolidated our addition and subtraction
learning and completed some special learning. We will be starting
our new topic of Shape next week!
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Happy New Year! Welcome back and welcome to Term 3. It’s been lovely
to see your children again and we were excited to hear all about their
Christmas holidays. 



Have a lovely weekend!
Mrs Irvine, Miss Brooks, Mrs Webster Mrs Gibbs and Mrs Pattanshetti

Dates
Wednesday 15th January - Woodland Learning

Friday 7th February- Woodland Learning
Friday 14th February - Last Day of Term

Spellings
The children are now onto the next stage of Ninja Spellings

this term. Here are their spellings for next week:


